
We STRONGLY support PROHIBITING marijuana processing plants in rural Oregon!  This processing needs to be in designated 
industrial areas, where the use of the water & chemicals are allowed.  Chehalem Mountain is a quiet, natural farm area and our 
water table for the countless wells in the area is fragile.  If this processing plant were allowed, it would harm our family wells, involve 
lots of truck traffic, noise day and night when there is almost none, and so on.  We all live out in this gorgeous natural area for a 
peace and quiet, the healthy environment in which to raise our families.  ANY marijuana processing plant would RUIN the nature 
and jeopardize the water to the residences and animals, a essential resource that we DEPEND on.
PLEASE pass this bill to protect the natural areas that Oregon is loved and know for.  Keep manufacturing in the designated 
industrial areas!


